Cape Light Compact
Commercial & Industrial (C&I) New Construction Program Vendor RFP

Bidders Call - December 22, 2016

Question 1: Is the program currently offered by CLC and supposed by an incumbent vendor, or is this
a new program that will launch in 2016?

Answer 1: The Cape Light Compact has historically offered a new construction initiative that has
been staffed internally with the use of third-party technical assistance. This initiative does not
currently have a program vendor so this approach is new for the Cape Light Compact.

Question 2: With respect to pricing, is the RFP asking for only hourly rates or, is CLC requesting total
time and material costs for the term of the contract?

Answer 2: The Compact is open to any and all bidder responses. Because of the variability of
projects, the Compact would like to understand the bidder’s pricing structure including
management, project related costs and more. If there are any questions, the Cape Light Compact
will follow-up with additional questions as part of the contracting process.



